[bookmark: _GoBack]Congratulations! Because you enrolled in an ICBC (GLP)-approved driver training course, you may become eligible for a six month reduction in the length of your Novice stage of the Graduated Licensing (GLP) program — meaning, upon completion, you could complete the Novice stage at 18 months instead of 24.

If you maintain a safe driving record between course completion and your road test, you can contact ICBC to confirm your eligibility and request the earliest date you can take your Class 5 road test. If you receive a driving violation, prohibition or suspension, or are involved in an at-fault crash before the end of your 18th month in the Novice stage, you may no longer be eligible for this benefit.

ICBC is pleased to offer this benefit to all new drivers who have demonstrated safe driving attitudes, stayed out of crashes and attended a GLP-approved driver training course.

In the event that you lose your eligibility between now and your road test, you will need to cancel your road test appointment you have booked. It's important that you do this because there is a $25 fee for not cancelling in time.

Please visit icbc.com for more information on booking your road test. 

We look forward to helping you get on the road.




